
Clarification 

 

Expert for supporting the development of PAR Strategy of the North Macedonia 2023-2030 and its 

Action Plan. 

 

Questions:  

According to the Procurement Notice of the call, a proposal in which we explain the experience 

related to the analysis subject and how we intend to respond to the assignment is necessary to be 

send.  

My first question is the following: How long should this proposal be (half a page or less/longer)? Is it 

necessary to consist of details of the assignments or just a brief explanation. My experience with the 

UNDP calls is that it should be a very brief statement (somewhere around 150 words). 

Second, in the Procurement Notice you state that the response, including the explanation of the 

query shall be posted in the ReSPA website (www.respaweb.eu) by 04 October 2022. However, I 

have a hard time finding where are they precisely posted. Could you please, instruct me in more 

detail (link) to the posted explanation, once its answered. 

 

Answer: 

The proposal explaining the experience of experts related to the analysis subject and how the 

applicants intend to respond to the assignment should be short and precise. No more than 1,5 

pages. We expect that the applicants underline their substantial experience in related areas of work 

and provide a brief overview of the methodology to reach the assignment's goal.  

This clarification will be posted on our website as the attachment to the Notice for Expert: Expert for 

supporting the development of the PAR Strategy of the North Macedonia 2023-2030 and its Action 

Plan. 

 

 

http://www.respaweb.eu/

